From: "Montes, Kim" <KimMontes@flhsmv.gov>
To: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Cec: gdavidson@vcso.us
Subject: RE: Traffic Accident - Deputy Andrew Oliver
Date: Thu, 6 Feb 2014 13:37:22 -0500

Attached is a copy of the crash report that was investigated by Sgt.
Vaughn.

I spoke with Sgt. Vaughn yesterday and he stated that the physical
evidence from the crash did not support the scenario that Deputy
Oliver described in the crash.

Both Deputy Oliver and Mr. Rivera were both issued a ticket for
careless driving and shown to be inattentive in the crash.

No other charges were filed against Deputy Oliver. The burden for a
criminal charge is much higher than the burden in an internal
investigation for falsifying a police report.

We routinely interview drivers at crash scenes that are insistent on
their view of how the crash happened, but the damage on the vehicles
is not.

This alone would not support someone being charged with falsifying a
police report.

You will see that the trooper's investigation and the deputy's
version of the crash are documented in the narrative of the above
report.

Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Sergeant Kim Montes
Public Affairs Officer

The Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles is committed to
Service, Integrity, Courtesy, Professionalism, Innovation and
Excellence in all we do. Please let us know how we are doing via our
online customer service survey at https://www.research.net/s/MLRIRGC.
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